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June 25, 1998 

Dr. Henry Olders 
Department of Psychiatry 
5MBD - Jewish General Hospital 

Dear Henry: 

On behalf of the C .M .E. Committee, I would like to thank you very much for your talk 
at our recent Clinical Day . 

The topic was much appreciated by the audience and contributed to making our day a 
success. 

Thank you once again. 

Sincerely, 

Ron B. Ludman, M.D. 
Chairman, C.M .E. Committee 
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